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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION II

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10278-0012

March 1, 1993

Dear Liaison Group Member:

As you know, a few weeks ago Jim Behan resigned his position as
Co-Chair of the Citizen Liaison Group to avoid a possible
conflict of interest due to a career change.

On Thursdayr February 18, the Citizen Liaison Group met in
Schuylervilie in order tn elect a Co-Chair to fill the vacancy
left by Jim's resignation, I am happy to announce that the newly
elected Co-Chair of the Citizen Liaison Group is Katie DeGroot of
Fort Edward, New York. Katie has been with the Community
Interaction Program as an active member of the Citizen Liaison
Group since its implementation in early 1990; and we are
confident that she will bring the same level of commitment and
responsibility to her new position as a Liaison Group officer
that she has consistently demonstrated in her role as a member of
the Citizen's Group.

Should you need to get in touch with Katie, she can be reached as
follows: Katie De Groot

De Groot Road
Ft. Edward, New York 12828
518/747-2521

Thank you for you continued participation in the Community
Interaction Program for EPA's Reassessment of the Hudson River
PCBs Superfund site. If you have any questions, please contact
me at 212/264-7214.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
External Programs Division
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